
 
 

Statement from Edgewood ISD Board President Martha Castilla 

June 21, 2021 

Tonight’s approval of the 2021-2022 school year’s budget, that includes a minimum $55,000 

starting teacher salary, a minimum of $13 for hourly employees and a 3% pay increase for all 

full time employees, demonstrates the commitment of the Edgewood ISD School Board to 

keeping the talent that exists in our District.  As the governing body, we want to ensure that our 

focus remains on academic excellence, and we can only achieve that through the efforts of 

those that work with and for our students.  

On behalf of the EISD Board of Trustees, thank you Edgewood I.S.D. staff for all that you do!   

 


